
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Psychology Tutor2U Grade Booster Workshop- Thursday 20th March 2025 
 
We are delighted to announce that we have the opportunity for year 13 students to attend a ‘Grade Booster’ 
workshop for A Level Psychology run by the organisation Tutor2U. The workshop takes place in Birmingham at The 
Vue cinema, Star City on Thursday 20th March 2025. It is an all day event from 10:30am until 3:15pm.  
 
This workshop will be an opportunity for students to receive some expert tips for success for their Psychology A 
Level examinations in June. It is run by Psychology teachers, tutors and examiners with a wealth of knowledge in the 
field. As part of the day, students will compete in a series of competitions and engage in interactive tasks. They will 
also receive a number of revision workbooks and resources to kickstart their independent revision. It is an excellent 
opportunity to both consolidate and extend their psychological knowledge.  
 
Students who attend will be expected to dress in line with the Sixth Form dress code and provide their own packed 
lunch. 
 
The cost of this trip is £36 per student and should be paid electronically using Weduc. Due to limited spaces on the 
minibus, spaces will be given on a first come first served basis. We encourage that if possible, your child travels to 
and from Star City Birmingham independently (i.e. drive, lift share, train) which can be confirmed on the Microsoft 
Form below. The minibus will depart from Etone College at 9:00am prompt. We aim to return to college by 
approximately 4:00pm. 
 
Parent/Carer consent is required for this trip, without this, your child will not be allowed to leave on the trip, please 
complete the following Microsoft form to give consent, no later than 1st October 2024. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/GD9uAnWHTd  
 
 
 
 
 
 
As with all of our trips students places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and attendance we reserve 
the right to remove students from trips if necessary.   
 
Additionally, the completed consent form from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to send your child 
home at your expense if your child jeopardises their own safety, the safety of others or the good name of the 
college. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Miss Meddeman or Ms Pywell. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
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https://forms.office.com/e/GD9uAnWHTd

